
ISZL Music School Child Protection Policy  
 
In the interest of safeguarding students on school premises after school, we ask 
that parents read the following very carefully and take responsibility for delivering 
students to, and picking students up from, their Music School lessons at ISZL. 
 
Site staff are on each of our campuses until 6pm daily. During normal 
school hours and until this time, the site team are present and available to 
help families on school premises. After this time, as parents or guardians we 
kindly ask you to be accountable, with regards to Music School lessons that take 
place after 6pm. Therefore, it is expected that parents or guardians 
deliver students to, and collect them from their lesson in person, effectively handing-over the 
student from one responsible adult to another. This is to ensure the safety of all students and 
avoid the need for any student to walk alone around our campuses. 
 
Many thanks for taking the time to read this important policy, and for your help 
in ensuring the safety and wellbeing of students at all times of day. 
 


